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Happy New Year everyone!! We hope the
New Year finds you in good health and
high spirits as we embark on another year
of growth, learning, and shared
experiences at Gentog. We are thrilled to
announce the introduction of our monthly
newsletter, designed to keep you
informed about the wonderful moments
and milestones achieved by the little ones
in our childcare program and the seniors
on our senior side.

Wednesday, January 3rd:

Goats and Bunnies!

Friday, January 12th:      

Music with Dave Dohren

Wednesday, January 17th:

Music with Ken Brewer

Tuesday, January 23rd:

Music with Sidney Stone
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We are truly excited about the possibilities that

the new year holds for our Gentog family. Through

this newsletter, we aim to keep you informed &

involved in the enriching experiences that your

children and our seniors are part of every day.

Thank you for entrusting us with the care and

development of your loved ones. We look forward

to creating many more cherished moments

together in the coming year.

Read more atRead more at www.Gentog.com

Childcare
Highlights

As we dive into the new year, our childcare program is buzzing with energy and
excitement. Some of the highlights coming up this month include:

Exploring the World of Numbers and Letters: Our little ones are embarking on a
journey of discovery through themed activities centered around American National

Parks that make learning about numbers and letters a fun experience.
Artistic Adventures: Creative expression is so integral to childhood development

and our budding artists are experimenting with colors, shapes, and textures to
bring their imaginations to life. They will be working on a few projects this month

with our grandparents so make sure to ask them what they created!
Music and Singing: This month, there will be plenty of musical opportunities

available for the kids to be fully immersed. Between our very own Joe working with
our children’s choir and some of our amazing musical guests during IG time this

month, they will be very busy exploring and enjoying music!
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